
Dear Dr. Stokes:
 
 I am writing you to request that your group implement a program that would
replace lethal dose testing done on animals and gradually replace it with in vitro
testing.   Other countries throughout the world are ending animal testing
because the correlation between humans and animals is not true.
Thank you for your time and consideration of this proposal.
 
Sincerely,
Suzanne Hamilton


